
THE DURHAM
INVESTIGATION HAS
LASTED 50% LONGER
THAN THE MUELLER
INVESTIGATION
It seems like just days ago we were celebrating
a big milestone in the life of the Durham
investigation: the 1,000 day mark.

Time flies when you’re unethically making
accusations designed to rile up the frothy base,
because Durham hits another major milestone
today.

Today makes day 1,011 for Durham. The Mueller
investigation lasted 674 days, total. So as of
today, John Durham has been investigation for
50% longer than the entire Mueller investigation
he was hired to undermine.

I had to highlight the end date for Mueller
because it gets lost when compared to the Durham
timeline.
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In 22 months, Mueller got convictions of Trump’s
Coffee Boy, his National Security Advisor, his
Campaign Manager and the Campaign Manager’s
Deputy, Trump’s personal lawyer, as well as
another American and the son-in-law of Alfa Bank
Oligarch German Khan. On a referral, a second
Konstantin Kilimnik partner, Sam Patten pled
guilty. Mueller charged 25 Russian involved in
attacks on the country, as well as Kilimnik
himself in a conspiracy with Manafort (though
not the conspiracy for trading campaign strategy
for debt relief). With another eight months,
DC’s US Attorney would win Roger Stone’s
conviction. None of those things — not the
George Papadopoulos guilty plea, not the guilty
plea of Khan’s son-in-law Alex Van der Zwaan,
and not Michael Cohen’s plea to covering up the
communications he had (on Trump’s behalf) with
the Kremlin — derives from either the Steele
dossier or the Alfa-Bank anomalies.

In half again that time span, John Durham has
won the guilty plea of Kevin Clinesmith (whose
misconduct DOJ Inspector General Michael
Horowitz found), charged Michael Sussmann for
lying about coordinating with Hillary staffers
he didn’t coordinate with, and charged Igor
Danchenko for lies that Durham’s prosecutors
created, at least in part, with cut-and-paste
failures. All because he’s sure — and he’s going
to keep going until he finds proof — that the
abundant prosecutions Mueller obtained were the
fruit of stuff that Durham is working hard to
criminalize and not the criminal conduct that
all those Trump flunkies but Stone admitted to.

With the addition of a new financial crimes
prosecutor yesterday to the Michael Sussmann
prosecution team, I feel like Durham is barely
getting started. Why not double the length of
time it Mueller took to investigate rather than
avoid admitting you can’t substantiate any of
your conspiracy theories?
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